
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Something for everyone 

 

‘Something for everyone’ was how Brian Trotter, President of The Royal 
Philatelic Society London, described the displays at the first meeting of the 
Society in 2012. Fourteen members living in the West Midlands had provided 
the material shown in the display frames. 

The displays had been co-ordinated by Gerald Marriner who thanked everyone 
for providing such superb material. 

The afternoon attracted over 120 Fellows, member and guests. 

Those wishing to visit The Royal Philatelic Society London at 41 Devonshire 
Place, London W1G 6JY, or be a guest at one of its meetings, are kindly asked 
to contact in advance the Administrative Office on 020 7486 1044. 

 

 

 

 

Caption for illustration: 
Gerald Marriner with Brian Trotter, President of The Royal Philatelic Society London. 
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